
 

REGISTER NOW for a Free Webcast   
on Lead and Drinking Water  

for Provincially-Funded Schools 
 

T Learn more about your responsibilities under O. Reg. 243/07       
(Schools, Private Schools and Day Nurseries) for flushing the plumbing in 
schools and taking an annual drinking water sample for lead testing  

 

T Ask Ministry of the Environment staff about the regulation 
 
T Learn what to do if you receive a test result over the provincial standard 

for lead 
 

T Get help completing forms  
 

T See how to take a proper drinking water sample and how to conduct 
proper flushing  

 
When:     Tuesday May 27, 2008  
English Webcast  10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  
French Webcast  1:30 PM – 3:30 PM 

 
Who should attend:  School board officials, maintenance and 

custodial staff 
 

For information on how to register for this event, go to: 
www.ontario.ca/drinkingwater/241063.pdf 

 
If you need more information about this event, contact Michelle Kam,  

Drinking Water Programs Branch, via e-mail at temp2dwpb@ontario.ca or  
by telephone at 416-212-2834. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

What is a webcast? 
A webcast is an interactive way of sharing information over the internet.   During the 
webcast you will be able to view a presentation given by Ministry of the Environment staff, 
hear what is being said, follow the proceedings in real time and e-mail questions to the 
presenters. 

What if I can’t participate on May 27th? 
The webcast will be available for replay on the Drinking Water Ontario website 
(www.ontario.ca/drinkingwater) after the session for up to one year. 
 

Am I required to participate in this webcast? 
No. This is an optional event intended to help you better understand your responsibilities. 


